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27th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have reached the end of another busy and exciting half term. In particular, I would like to thank you 
all for supporting our students through their assessment weeks and external examinations. In all year 
groups, students’ focus, conduct and determination to succeed has been praised by our own staff and our 
invigilation team. Well done to everyone.  
 
Public examinations continue after the half term break for Y11 and 13. We are very proud of their 
commitment so far and hope that their revision for the final papers goes well in the coming week.  
 
Today we will be sharing our student newsletter with you, and I am sure you will agree that the stories 
and reports once again confirm how Deyes students demonstrate our values every day, both in school 
and in their community. We hope you enjoy reading it.  
 
In the final half term of the school year, I will be writing to you with details regarding collection of new 
blazers and ties for September 2022. We are also looking forward to end of year trips, our performing 
arts showcase, final progress reports and events to welcome our new Deyes students as they join Y7 - to 
name but a few. It is going to be an exciting half term!  
 
We close at our usual time of 3pm today and reopen on Monday 6th June. In the meantime, I hope you 
enjoy a fantastic half term and Platinum Jubilee week.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Victoria L Beaney  
Head of School  
  
 
 
 
   


